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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 12:43 PM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL19-007

Please post this response from Chair Hanson to Rod Kusser under Comments and Responses for 
Triple H, EL19-007. 
 
-Patty 
 
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 12:42 PM 
To: 'rkusser@venturecomm.net' <rkusser@venturecomm.net> 
Subject: EL19‐007 
 

Mr. Kusser, 
 
Thank you for your message regarding the Triple H siting permit request currently open before 
the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission. Your opinion regarding the proposed project’s 
tax revenue for the area will be considered as the commission works through the permit review.  
  
I encourage you to follow along as this docket, EL19-007, is processed and new information is 
filed in the docket. Here is a link to the docket, http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2019/EL19-
007.aspx. And here is a link to the Siting Guide that helps explain the commission's processing 
of siting dockets such as this, http://puc.sd.gov/commission/dockets/electric/2019/el19-
007/el19-007sitinghandout.pdf.   
 
Your message and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the online 
docket.  
  
Gary Hanson, Chairman 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov 


